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The South Marysburgh

Recreation Board

The Marysburgh Mummers
The Milford Fair Board

Meetings, Events, Announcements

Recreation Board Meeting
Milford Town Hall
Thursday, December 11th at 7:00 p.m.
Wii Bowling
Milford Town Hall

Every Thursday from January 8th to
April 30th from 2:00 to 4:00 p.m.

Annual Tree Lighting
Saturday, December 13 at 6:00 p.m.
Milford Post Office and
after at St Philip’s Church Hall for
hot chocolate, cookies and a movie

8th Annual New Year’s Levee
Thursday January 1, 2015
Milford Town Hall from 2:00 - 4:00 p.m.

2015 Milford Winter Carnival
Saturday, January 31, 2015
Details in the next South Marysburgh Mirror
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2014 House Tour

For the PEC Built Heritage Fund
within The County Community Foundation

Sunday, December 7th from1to 6 pm

Tickets $20 available at:
Books & Company, 289 Main Street, Picton
Royal LePage Pro Alliance Realty Brokerage,
104 Main Street, Picton

SPONSORS - Blooms On Westlake , Flowers N Such, Lockyer’s Country Gardens,
The Campbell's Orchards & Country Market, Scottish Accents, Millfalls B&B

Milford Friendship Circle

Maureen Rudd welcomed the ladies into her lovely
new home in Picton on Thursday, November 6 at
1:30 p.m.

President Margaret’s opening suggestion:
Invest your money in taxes, they’re bound to go up.

Maureen’s Thought for the Day centred on
friendship. She admonished that friends are made
by many acts but lost by one. She continued the
thought with a poem on friendship.

Several members answered roll call by telling
of memories connected with the war and Remem-
brance Day. Those of us who weren’t in a wartorn
country realized what those experienced who were.
Some of the songs remembered were Pack Up Your
Troubles, It's A Long Way To Tipperary, Now Is The
Hour, White Cliffs Of Dover, Till The Boys Come
Home and many more. Barb also related how she
enjoyed the musical show at Picton United Church
that revived many of those memories.

Treasurer Wilma reported our finances and
donations will be made to the Salvation Army, the
food bank and the South Marysburgh Mirror.

Card secretary Mary sent cards to various
members in the community.

Marg closed the meeting with a reading
demonstrating how the values in life change radical-
ly over the years.

The ladies enjoyed an excellent lunch pre-
pared by Maureen who was thanked by Marg.

U.C.W. & Milford Friendship Circle Coming events:

In lieu of a December meeting, the Friendship Circle
ladies enjoyed lunch at the Waring House on Tues-
day, November 25th.

Wednesday, December 10th — U.C.W. will meet at
South Bay United Church hall at 12:00 noon for a
pot luck lunch. Joyce has Devotional; Roll Call is toi-
letries for Alternatives for Women; Alice has pro-
gram. Our objective is hats and mitts for South
Marysburgh/Athol school children.

There will be no January or February meetings for
the Friendship Circle, and the March meeting will
be held at Marg Crouse’s new home on Thursday,
March 5th. Merry Christmas all!

Please patronize The Mirror’s
advertisers without whom the paper

couldn’t be published.
And please tell them you saw their ad!




